
-----Original Message-----
From: Jo & Paul 
Sent: Friday, 28 February 2014 1:21 PM
To: Michael Seery
Subject: Coffs arbour Councils Request for Special Rate Variation

Dear Sir

Coffs Harbour City Council has requested a Special Rate Variation to the official rate peg of 2.3% as
follows
2014/15 7.9%

2015/16 8.14%

2016/2017 7.75%

We along with 80% of this electorate have stated to council in answer to their  public comment
request that we object to this seeking of such a Special Rate Variation.

In view of the majority of residents opposition this request  should be rejected by IPART

Sincerely yours

Paul & Jo Gaggin




